
 

 

Your response 
Question Your response 
Question 1: Do you agree with our proposals 
to introduce rules and accompanying guidance 
requiring providers to send customers roaming 
alerts that include information on roaming 
charges, mobile bill limits and where to access 
more information? 

Yes, we in Tourism Ireland agree (we don’t want 
any unpleasant surprises with regard to mobile 
phone charges that could negatively impact on 
our visitors from GB/EU countries have in 
Northern Ireland). 

  
  
  
  

Question 2: Do you agree with our proposals 
to introduce rules and accompanying guidance 
requiring providers to (a) have and publish 
measures to enable customers to reduce 
and/or limit expenditure related to 
inadvertent roaming while in the UK and (b) 
provide information on how to avoid 
inadvertent roaming both in and outside of 
the UK? 

Yes, we agree. 

  
  
  
  
  
  
  

Question 3: Do you agree with the proposed 
implementation period of 6 months from 
publication of the statement and changes to 
General Condition C3 and guidance? 

Yes, we agree. 

  
  
  
  
  
  

 

 

 

 

 

Please complete this form in full and return to RoamingConsultation@ofcom.org.uk  
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